
NSA Official Notices
Thursday, May 2, 2024

Licensing and credential reminder for Virginia Gold Cup 
Important information including necessary licensing and credential requirements for the Virginia Gold 
Cup is listed on the next page. All participating OTR including stable staff must have the proper 
licensing and credentials for race day.
Course Report Update 
Virginia Gold Cup 
Ground Moisture: 9-10 (Wet)
Compaction - 114 pounds per square inch  (Good)
Turf: 6” clean racing turf
Notes: We have been successful in keeping moisture in the course throughout the week. Irrigation was 
stopped Wednesday morning. Cool temperatures for race day with a chance of rain. 



 Credentials 

Needed: 

Contact Information: 

Horse Vans - NSA Hangtag visible 

Owners/Trainers/Jockeys not in rigs—Call Gold Cup office NOW to get passes for Gate 2 

All rigs will park in the Stable area.  Passenger only vehicles will park along access road 

 behind stable pad near polo pavilion. 

VRC License must be visible AT ALL TIMES to the Security staff. 

If you need license assistance contact Rhonda Davis at 804– 966-7415. 

Admittance to the barn area is restricted to anyone 15 years or younger. 

Horsemen - Gate 2 with proper credentials 
NSA Members not racing that day - Please call theVGCA office prior to May 2, 2024 for passes. 

Event -  Barbara Shannon   703-477-1651 
Stabling - TC William  703-843-6385  

VRC Licenses: 

VRC Licensing Contact: 

All owners, trainers, riders and grooms participating in the Virginia Gold   

Cup races are required to be licensed by the Virginia Racing Commission (VRC). 

Admittance to the barn area is restricted to any individual 15 years or younger. 

License forms and instructions can be accessed at www.vrc.virginia.gov. 

There are no license fees, and all participants will be issued a three-year license.  Please note that all 

first time participants must be fingerprinted upon making their initial application and pay a $30  

processing fee. 

VRC Staff will be on-site at the Spring House May 2 &3  from 9-5 for licensing.  All licensing to be      

completed by 5pm on May 3, 2023.  NO DAY PASSES WILL BE GIVEN TO GROOMS; VRC WILL BE AT  

THE STABLE FROM 8AM—2PM ON RACE DAY.  TWO FORMS OF ID WILL BE REQUIRED TO BE  

LICENSED. 

VRC license must be visible AT ALL TIMES to the Security Staff. 

Rhonda Davis 804-966-7415 

2024 Virginia Gold Cup 
Credentials and Licensing 
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